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Thursday 7th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

We have several exciting events coming up as we hurtle through the remaining weeks of the Spring Term: 

Tuesday 19th (Year 2) and Wednesday 20th March - Parents Evening  

Please book your appointment on School Spider. 

Friday 22nd March – Non-uniform day 

Pupils to come to school in their own clothes, in exchange for a chocolate donation. 

Wednesday 27th March 6pm – 7.30pm – Easter Bunny Bingo 

Families are invited to join us at school for an evening of Easter Bunny Bingo, with lots of fun and chocolate 

prizes to be won!  The money raised will be split between Comic Relief and school fund. 

Thursday 28th March – Church Services 

9.30am - Reception and Key Stage One 

11.00am – Key Stage Two 

 

We will break up for Easter on Thursday 28th March, and return to school for the Summer Term on Monday 

15th April. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer 

Headteacher 
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